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Respect, Responsibility, Integrity 

Dates to Remember 
    

July    
Fri 28th   The Patch Trivia Night 

Mon 31st  School Council  
 

August 
Tues 1st   Stomp The Beat 
Thurs 3rd  Preps celebrate 100 days of school 
Fri 4th   Parents morning coffee 9:30am 
Tues 8th   Stomp The Beat 
Sun 13th  Working Bee 10am – 1pm  
Mon 14th  Reach Rookies Yr 6 

Tues 15th   Stomp The Beat 
16th-18th  Yr 3/4 YMCA Camp 

Mon 21st   Assembly for new Monitors 

Mon 21st  Puberty Education Yr 5/6 
Tues 22nd  Stomp The Beat 

Wed 23rd  Community Meeting 

Fri 25th  Author Visit – No assembly 
 

 
 

The Patch School Parent 
Seminar Program 

Topic: Relaxation & 

Mindfulness Strategies for 

Anxiety, Grief and 

Emotional Regulation 

 
Presenter:  Luella Cochrane 

 
Date: Thursday 31st August 

2017 @ 7pm 

 
Venue: The Patch School 

Library 

 

** More information on Pg6, 

please register via 

TryBooking** 
 

Fundraising dates to remember 
July 

Fri 28th   The Patch Trivia Night 
 

August 

Fri 4th    Parents Coffee Morning 9:30am 
Fri 25th   Yr 6 Cupcake Day 
Mon 31st   Luella Cochrane 
 

September 

Fri 1st    Parents Coffee Morning 9:30am 
Tues 12th   Yr 6 Sausage Sizzle/ Footy colours day 
Thur 21st   School Showcase  
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From the Principal…  

Thought for the week: A child’s life is like a piece of paper on which every person leaves a mark.   

Chinese proverb 
 

 Welcome back to Term 3.   

We are making changes to the entrance foyer as we begin to communicate information on our vision and values, 
displaying what we are learning through student work more regularly.  Our newest display is the Kindness Tree, which 
is our main feature for this term. All students thought about how  to be kind to others and what this would look like. 
They have written their responses on leaves and attached this to the Kindness Tree.  We encourage you to please stop 
and have look at this amazing piece of work, which has been designed and lead by Jane and Sophia. It has all students 
work featured outside the Prep area. Coming soon there will be a display of the completed information around the 
Berry Street Education Model. 

We are also excited to have Luella Relaxation and Mindfulness Strategies for Anxiety, Grief and 
.  A flyer will be available soon. 

We have a busy term with years 3/ 4 and 5 camps, 100 days of school for the Preps, an author visit, year 5/6 puberty 
education and finishing our term with our Showcase on Thursday 21st September.  Once again, we are looking forward 
to a spectacular array of performances, including a presentation by our 2017 graduating class.  As mentioned in 
assembly last week, there will be auditions for supporting roles in our Showcase. These auditions will be open for 
students from Year 4  6 and will be held on Tuesday at lunchtimeover several weeks commencing in week 3.  
Students will not need to know lines for their audition, just to have a passion, commitment and desire to practice and 

 

We have also reached the time of year when the Department of Education and Training asks the school to randomly 
identify parents to complete the Parent Opinion Survey.  This applies to every school in Victoria and about 30% of our 
parents are invited to complete this survey.  All responses are anonymous. The information helps the school gain an 
understanding of how you view our school climate, student engagement, and relationships. We will use the results to 
inform school planning and improvement strategies.  

This year the survey will be conducted online by ORIMA Research Pty Ltd, and only takes 15 minutes to complete. The 
survey can be accessed from Monday 7th August to Sunday 27th August.  You will be notified, if your name has been 
selected via email and instructions provided.  The survey is available in the following languages English, Arabic, 
Vietnamese, Mandarin, Chin (Hakha) and Hindi.  Results will be sent back to our school at the end of September. Staff 
and School Council will then review and develop recommendations to report early in Term 4. 

 
general management of our busy day to day lives.  We are fortunate at The Patch to have such a caring community 
when our friends are in need whether they are children, parents or staff past or present.  We would like to reconfirm if 
you are having trouble, please come and talk to us, sometimes a listening ear can go a long way to helping.  We may 
not be able to resolve the issue but we certainly are here to help in any way we can.   
 
I would like to congratulate Jack 4B for an outstanding achievement, he placed first in the Junior Division of the 2017 
Round 6 Spellmasters competition, winning the first place Macquarie Dictionary prize including; a Macquarie school-
wide yearly subscription for The Patch Primary School and earned a place in the junior finals at the end of the year. We 
wish Jack all best for the finals, congratulations and well done!  
 
We are now beginning planning for 2018  - however before we can even begin to think about grade structure we need 
to have enrolments for Prep 2018  finalised.  If you have a child commencing Prep in 2018  please make sure you have 
enrolled as soon as possible. 
 
We are also asking those families not attending The Patch next year to inform us by Thursday 31st August. .   Enrolment 
fluctuations impact on our level of decision making. This information will allow us to make informed decisions. 
Deb 
Herrmann.debra.a@edumail.vic.gov.au 
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Garden Working Bee 

Sunday, August 13, 10am – 1pm 

Our second working bee for the year will be held next term on Sunday morning, August 13 so please 

write it in your diaries and on your calendars now so you can come along and meet some other 

families whilst contributing to improving our school ground.  

Tasks to be addressed include: 

 Renovation of the pizza garden 

 Weeding and improving the area in front of the art and music room 

 Weeding and cleaning up the year 5/6 garden 

 Planting some spring vegetables 

 Clean up and mulch around 2/3 building 

 Prune Fruit trees 

 Prune willow archways and tunnels 

 Weed the rock wall and area near chook shed 

 Spread sawdust on pathways  

Cheers, 

Michelle 
rayner.michelle.t@edumail.vic.gov.au 
 

Recycling at The Patch School!  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Our bin can be found outside the uniform shop 
 (Library main entrance end) 
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  School Council News 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COFFEE 
MORNING 

 
Come and meet 

other parents from 
our school 

community & get the 
latest on events and 

news.  
 

Cuppas & morning 
tea provided!  

 
Next date:  
4th August 

 

THANKS TO OUR 
FUNDRAISING TEAM!  

 
Many, many thanks to 
our wonderful team of 
parent volunteers who 

have organised the 
Trivia Night for Friday 

28th July!  
 

We’re looking forward 
to a fabulous night of 

fun with friends.   
 
 

VACANCIES!  
 
We have positions open for 
casual vacancies on School 
Council.   
 
If you’re interested in being 
involved, please get in touch 
with Sarah Tebbutt, School 
Council President on:  
 
Mob: 0400 402 494  
Or email: 
tebbutt.sarah.s@edumail.vic.go
v.au 
 

PARENT PAYMENT 
CONTRIBUTIONS 

 
We would like to thank all parents who have 
paid their Parent Payment Contributions (school 
fees) so far.  
It’s of utmost importance to our school budget 
that these be paid promptly. 

 
 If you’re yet to pay your Parent Payment 

Contributions, you can do so via QKR 

 
 For more information on the various Parent 

Payment Contributions that are listed, please see 
Office staff.  

 
If you need to make a payment 
arrangement, please see either Deb or 
Karen in the Office.  
 



  

A New Sensory Garden for the Kinder 
A recent grant of $1,000 from the Victorian Teachers Mutual Bank and a donation of 

$300 from The Patch Early Learning Centre, has funded a new sensory garden in front 
of the ELC. Plants with interesting texture, colourful flowers, edible parts, and valuable 
to wildlife have been sourced and planted in a rich learning activity where students in 
years 4 & 5 partnered with children from the 3 and 4 year old kinder groups. Below is 

what some of our students thought about the event which coincided with National Tree 
Week. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

National Tree Week at The Patch PS and ELC by 
Logan and Gus, year 5 

Tuesday July the 25th. 
The year fives helped plant plants with the four year old kinder kids at the front of the kindergarten. It 

was a great day for all of us, we all had great fun. We each got a buddy between two year five’s and 
we let the kids plant the plants along with a bit of guidance from the year fives. The kids were shy at 
first but it didn’t take long for them to start talking to us and get involved. This experience was great 

for all of us and think that all of us would like to do it again. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mulching 
Wednesday July the 26th. 

Today the grade fives were doing the finishing touches on the garden in front of the kindergarten. We 
were mulching the garden and putting the final stakes in the ground. We have got a lot done in these 
past two days. It was perfect timing because it came pouring down with rain. This was another great 

day in the garden and everybody had fun. 
 

The following pieces of writing are by year 4 students Josh and Paige: 
 



 
  Here are a few images of the event… 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

        This is a picture taken with our little Parrot Drone 
of some of our Yr 5 students working on our 
Kinder Sensory garden. Exciting times ahead! 

 



  

The Patch School Parent Seminar Program 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  

Respect, Responsibility, Integrity 
Pick-Up/Drop off 

While staff try their best to load all children into cars as quickly and as safely as possible, if you are in a 

hurry or find the process frustrating you may prefer one of the options listed below to pick up your children. 

 Come 10 mins early, park and meet your children at the greeting tree or their classrooms. Park at 

the hall on The Patch Road and meet your children at the end of the track on The Patch Road. 

 Arrive at 3.40pm when most of the traffic has subsided and your children should be waiting for you 

without you having to do a lap. 

 Send your children to after school care and miss the traffic altogether! 

If you choose to use our pick up/drop off procedure (including no parking in the drop off or loading zone) 

we ask that you follow the rules and procedures, this includes doing a lap if your child is not quite there to 

pick up and being courteous to our staff that are only there to help.  

Thank you. 
 

The Patch School Banking: Helpers Needed 

 

Each Thursday a small group of parents organise the kids school banking that runs through Bendigo 

Bank Monbulk. Through this partnership the school earns rewards and is eligible for grants. This year 

the school received over $1500 in club rewards to go to  our school fundraising efforts.  

The Bendigo Bank has also agreed to support the literacy program due to the success of the school 

banking partnership to the tune of a few thousand dollars!  

 

This is a great program and easy to run and we are in need of a few more helpers on a Thursday 

morning. It takes around 15 mins, we always have 2 parents to make it easy and with a few extra 

helpers we each only have to do the banking a couple of times per term. It's a lovely group of parents 

and an easy job. Please email sarah.tebbutt.s@edumail.vic.gov.au  if you can help out on any Thursday 

this term at 9.00am for 15mins. 
 
 
 

Qkr! now sending push notifications! 
Qkr! will now be able to send push notifications when a new product is available to 

purchase.   
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Put Monbulk & District Community 

Bank on your shopping list. 
 

If you are looking for a new bank or any banking service then 

we ask you to put Monbulk & District Community Bank on 

your shopping list. When you bank with Monbulk & District 

Community Bank you can not only expect good old fashion 

service but through our partnership with The Patch Primary 

School, your school will benefit. 

 

 

Good for your School 
Monbulk & District Community Bank ® Branch will reward The 

Patch Primary School by contributing funds for each new loan, 

credit card, personal account or everyday account opened. Your 

school will receive: 

 

Product Contribution 

Bendigo Home Loan $500 

Bendigo Personal Loan $250 

Insurance Cover $100 

New Business Account $50 

Appointment with Financial 

Planner 

$50 

New Personal Account $25 

New Term Deposit over 

$10,000 

$25 

 

 

The more banking you do with Monbulk & District 

Community Bank® the more you and your School will 
benefit. Drop into the branch at 70 Main Rd Monbulk or 

phone 97521130 to discuss your banking needs. 
Offer valid for eligible products taken out at Monbulk & District 

Community Bank® Branch. Terms, conditions, fees, charges 

and eligibility criteria apply. All loans subject to the bank’s 

normal lending criteria. 

 

JUNIOR NETBALL PLAYERS 

NEEDED 

Aged 7 to 11 

Belcoma Netball Club 

Contact: Jenny 0408 933 956 

belcomasec@gmail.com 

(enquiries for other age groups 

welcome) 
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Community Notices 
 
 

In Schools Music 

Flute, Clarinet, Saxophone, Trumpet, French horn, Trombone, Tuba, Drums, Percussion, and Bass 
Guitar. New students. Enrolments to Andrew McAlister on 0408467147 or email 
ismusic@bigpond.com 
 
 

Music Tuition with Chris Walker 
Lessons in piano, guitar and bass guitar during school hours and after.  
Phone 0407 049 012 or email chrisw7@ymail.com 
 
 

Violin, Viola & Cello Lessons 
Lessons are available at school on Fridays with experienced strings teacher Jane Coleman. 
For further information call: 0431 290 396 or email: janeliz.coleman@gmail.com. Be quick as there are 
currently only a small number of places available for new pupils. 
 
 

Private Ukulele Lessons 
The Patch School students now have the opportunity to take private ukulele lessons. The Patch 
School parent, Jess Dunn, has had 5 years experience teaching ukulele to kids and adults and loves 
teaching at The Patch. The cost is $18 for a 20-minute individual lesson or $12 for a 20 minute group 
lesson (subject to suitable pairing). For more information, please call or email. 
0408 102 542 jessdunn.arts@gmail.com 
 

 

The Importance of Attendance 
Please remember that all students are expected to be in their classroom, ready 

to begin lessons by 8.50am. 

We understand that now and again things don’t go to plan but all families 

should aim for their children to be at school by this time. 

Parents should also remember that late arrivals or early leavers must be 

signed in or out by their parent or guardian using the system on the iPad at 

the office. The appropriate orange or red tag must also be given to the 

classroom teacher when collecting your child. 

The Department of Education & Training has very specific expectations 

about school attendance and we ask that all parents be mindful of the 

importance of prompt and regular attendance at school. 

Thank you. 

The Department of Education and Training & The Patch Primary School does not endorse the products or services of any private advertiser. 
No responsibility is accepted by the Department of Education and Training & The Patch Primary School for accuracy of information contained in 

advertisement or claims made by them. 
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